
 

Timely Topics and Tasty Treats on Zoom 
Expanding and Protecting Reproductive Freedom in New Jersey   

 

October 14, 2020 at 1:00 pm  
Zoom information to follow. 

 
We have mourned the passing of Justice Ruth Bader Ginsburg. Now we must protect 

her legacy. 
 

The future access of abortion care in the hands of the Supreme Court is deeply uncer-
tain. And for years, access to safe, legal abortion and other reproductive health care 

services have been under threat across the country.  
 

On  October 2, however, Governor Murphy, Senate Majority Leader Loretta Weinberg, 

Assemblywoman Valerie Vainieri Huttle and other legislative and advocacy partners  
announced the Reproductive Freedom Act. The comprehensive legislation will protect 

and expand everyone’s ability to receive comprehensive reproductive health care,  
including birth control and pregnancy-related care, including abortion.   

 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Casey Olesko 

Communications Director of Planned Parenthood Action Fund of New Jersey  

and advocate extraordinaire, will: 
 

 Share the contents  of the Reproductive Freedom Act. 
 

 Provide 2020 best practice strategies and messaging tips for advocating for 

 its passage.  
 

Join us on October 14 and celebrate the introduction of the Reproductive Freedom Act! 
 

Join #RuthsRevolution and advocate for its passage! 
 

  Contact: office@ncjwbcs.org or 201-385-4847. 

 
CLICK HERE for more information on Ms. Olesko.  

about:blank
https://files.constantcontact.com/5bb831f7301/2923766f-b0fe-41e4-933e-ba12c8da2078.pdf

